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18th September 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 10 Land Based Studies course 
 
I am writing to update you on a recent change to the arrangements for the Year 10 Land Based 
Studies course. 
 
On the days Pets Corner is period one (8.55-9.55am) we would like to offer the option for students 
to go directly to Pets Corner, rather than come to school first. If you would like to request this 
option, please email me at m.fish@passmoresacademy.com by no later than 3pm Monday 22nd 
September. Please do not send your child directly to Pets Corner until your request has been 
approved via email.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mr M Fish 
Vice Principal  
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